
MAKE YOUR VOICE HEARD IN 
THE CITY OF SANTA PAULA!

The City encourages residents to get involved in its district formation 
process by sharing their input on where district lines should 
be drawn. Join us at the next two public meetings to share your 
thoughts!

The Santa Paula City Council is holding a district formation public 
hearing on Wednesday, August 17, 2022 during the regularly 
scheduled City Council meeting at 6:30 PM to discuss the background 
of district formation and public input received thus far.

On Wednesday, September 14, 2022, the City of Santa Paula is 
hosting an in-person district formation workshop where residents 
will have the opportunity to discuss which communities should be 
kept together in one district and learn how to draw their own map 
for City Council consideration.

For more information on the City’s districting process, visit DrawSantaPaula.org.

Public Hearing – August 17, 2022 at 6:30 PM 
Council Chamber 

970 Ventura Street, Santa Paula, CA

Community Workshop – September 14, 2022 at 6 PM 
Santa Paula Cultural Arts Building at the Santa Paula 

Community Center 
530 W Main Street, Santa Paula, CA


